
March 1, 2012 
 
 
The Manitoba Association of Health Care Professionals is proud to  
announce that Jake Giesbrecht, B Ed, LLB, has accepted the position of Legal Counsel 
effective March 1, 2012.  

Prior to his accepting this position, he served as partner with the  
firm Inkster Christie Hughes LLP.  Jake brings experience and a proven track record of 
success in the field of labour law which will be invaluable to the Association and its 
membership. 
  
We are confident that Jake will be an excellent asset to the labour relations team.    
  
Please join the Executive Council and staff in welcoming him to MAHCP. 

 


